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Miss. Sexton and Mrs. Eiker 
10/14/14-10/17/14 

Note from the Teachers 
 

If you have not signed up for a classroom 
visit, please send us an e-mail, or call so we 
can get you signed up! The requirement is 
only to spend an hour in the classroom, but 
you are welcome to spend all day with us! 
The kids are very excited to share this day 
with you. 
ksexton@galesburg205.org 
jeiker@galesburg205.org  
 

 
 

Our Week 
This week we will be working with small 
groups of children with an individual 
focus. These groups will help to 
reinforce skills and concepts. 
 
Things to work on at home: 
-Colors 
-Shapes 
-Letters 

Peek at Last Week 
Last week we focused on the 
color red. We looked for red 
pictures in magazines, and then 
shared the items that the 
students brought in. They loved 
coming up to the front of the 
room and talking about their item.  
 
School t-shirt order forms went 
home last week. Remember that 
these forms are due on 
Thursday 10/16.  
 
We are really focusing on letter 
awareness. Work with your 
children on spelling their name, 
and recognizing the first letter in 
their name. 

Reminders/Wish List 
 

If any families want a few 
tadpoles to take home, please let 
Miss. Sexton or Mrs. Eiker know! 
We have more than we need, and 
would love for the children to get 
to experience this process at 
home as well.  

Snack 
 

10/6: NO SCHOOL 
10/7: Vanilla Wafers 
10/8: Fruit 
10/9: Veggies 
10/10: Left Overs 
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